
From:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Sent time:  06/01/2020 06:57:55 PM

To:  Anna Josenhans <annamjosenhans@gmail.com>

Subject:  Re: ENV-2018-2116-EIR
 

Dear Anna and Greg,

Thank you for your email. Your comments have been received and will be included in the administrative record for the Hollywood
Center Project EIR. Response to your comments will be provided in the Final EIR, for which you will be notified once available
for public review.  

Once the Final EIR is released, there will be a public hearing process for the related entitlements, at which time, I would advise that
you provide any comments regarding non-CEQA related issues for the decision maker's consideration. 

Please let me know if you have any questions in the meantime.

On Mon, Jun 1, 2020 at 8:12 AM Anna Josenhans <annamjosenhans@gmail.com> wrote:
Good morning,

As residents of Beachwood Canyon, we strongly disapprove of the Hollywood Center/Millennium Project!  Building a
skyscraper on an earthquake fault line is simply ludicrous!  In addition, the blight on the landscape is of serious concern.  Capitol
Records, a historic landmark, will be effectively destroyed and dwarfed by a behemoth completely out of a place in a landscape
of two to four story buildings.  Please consider and respect my community’s feelings.

Also, please feel free to call us with questions or further clarification of our comments at 323.463-6303.

Thanks for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Anna Josenhans & Greg Hayden
2748 Westshire Drive
Los Angeles, CA  90068

Give nature a chance to do her good work and nature will give every person a greater opportunity in health, strength
and mental power.  Colonel Griffith J. Griffith

-- 

Mindy Nguyen

City Planner
Los Angeles City Planning

221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 847-3674
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